On July 16th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item CP-6 Amend the CM Agreement for Banyan Creek Elementary School Addition:

Question:  Why is this necessary?

Response:  This project is required to replace +20 year old portables in accordance with F.S. 1013.21, to relieve overcrowding (139% utilization projected for 07/08), and meet class size reduction.  This project is also on the Referendum List.

Board approval is necessary in order to approve the Guaranteed Maximum Price (GMP) so the project can be completed.
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